
I hope this letter finds you in good

spirits and filled with joy. As the holiday

season approaches, I wanted to let you know

that you are on my nice list this year.

Your kindness, generosity, and positive

spirit have not gone unnoticed.

I have been busy preparing presents for all

the good boys and girls, and I am excited

to deliver them on Christmas Eve. Remember

to leave some milk and cookies by the

fireplace for me and some carrots for the

reindeer.

Wishing you a magical and delightful

Christmas filled with love, laughter, and

the warmth of family and friends.

Merry Christmas!

November 2024

Dear Friend, 

     Are you singing along to Christmas music yet? Or are you excitedly
preparing for Thanksgiving dinner before pulling out the lights and winter
decor? This is the time of year we all tend to look back and say, "I can't believe
the holidays are almost here! Where has the time gone?"

     It's also a time for thanking - and at PsalmFM Radio, we have a lot of that
to do. We want to thank YOU if you have prayed for this ministry, donated, or
written a note of encouragement to us this year. 

     We could talk about the programs we've aired or the equipment we've
upgraded, but PsalmFM is about people. People whose lives are changed by the
message heard on the air. People like Daren, who wrote to say: "It is the spirit of
the people and the music that draws me closer to God as soon as I turn it on. This
station has been a huge blessing to me this past year."

     I'm especially moved by some of you who no longer live in the listening area,
but still give because you know the Gospel is proclaimed. THANK YOU for
loving your neighbor enough to keep Christian radio on the air. 
May you be blessed throughout this Thanksgiving and Christmas season.

in His service,

Michelle Eastty, for all of the PsalmFM staff

P.S. "Dad enjoyed listening to PsalmFM and would be pleased with the gift
enclosed in support of the station." Will you join this Big Falls listener in
making a gift that will bring joy to all who listen to PsalmFM? You may send
your gift by mail, online, or via smartphone by texting PSALMFM to 53555.

PsalmFM
WITH THANKSGIVING

PO Box 433, International Falls, MN 56649
218-285-7398  info@psalmfm.org



GIVE ONLINE at psalmfm.org

or Scan
Text PSALMFM

 to 53555
(U.S. numbers only)

TIMELESS CHRISTMAS MUSIC
It’s never too early to thank God for the gift of His
son! Enjoy Timeless Christmas music beginning
Nov. 29 on The Bridge! Listen on 91.9 FM in
International Falls and Fort Frances, and 90.3 FM
in Warroad and Roseau. Contact us for your vinyl
sticker and spread the Good Cheer!
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Barb J. Anderson
Betty Blankman
Robert Beckman

Ian Clemmer
Etla Fage Erickson
Orie Abe Harder

Kathleen Hall Harder
Ron Hildebrandt

Andy Lystad
Oscar Maus

Jacksen Morisch

In Loving Memory of
We have received gifts 1st Quarter Sponsors

Thank you to:
Approve Plumbing

Baker Heating & Cooling
Car-Dale Transportation

Dorholt Tile & Home Center
Greater Insurance Service of Baudette

Hardee’s
Northland Sales & Service
Oak Hills Christian College

Rainy River Vet Hospital
Vala Cleaning

Wikstrom Technologies
Z-Tech


